
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
REQUEST FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI) 

EOI REF:GR/VRA/CS/0004/2020 
 

The Volta River Authority (VRA) intends to apply part of its Budgetary Allocation to 

payments under the contract for the preparation of Oil Spill Contingency Planning Reports 

for the Volta Lake System.  

 

The services required include updating of the existing “Oil Spill Contingency Plan for the 

Volta Lake Transport Company” to synchronize with the National Oil Spill Contingency 

Plan and preparation of an “Oil Spill Contingency Planning Framework Document for the 

Volta Lake System”.  

 

The Consultancy Services are expected to commence in October 2020 for a period of 

Four (4) man-months. 

 

The VRA now invites eligible GHANAIAN Consulting Firms to indicate their interest in 

providing the services. Interested individual consultants must provide information 

indicating that they are qualified to perform the services (Brochures, Description of similar 

assignments including project costs, Experience in similar conditions, Availability of 

appropriate skills among staff, etc.). Consultants may associate to enhance their 

qualifications. 

 

The EOI is open to all eligible and qualified Consultants who have registered with the 

Public Procurement Authority (PPA).  

 

A consultant will be selected in accordance with the procedures set out in the Public 

Procurement Act, 2003 (Act 663) as amended by the Procurement Amendment Act, 2016 

(Act 914), of the Republic of Ghana.  

 

Only shortlisted firms will be invited for the Second Stage of the procurement process 

(Request for Proposal) leading to a final selection of the successful firm. 

 

Interested Environmental Consulting Firms may obtain further information at the address 

below from Wednesday March 18, 2020 between 09.00 hours to 15:00 hours GMT 

each working day, Monday to Friday till the closing day for receiving proposals. 

 
The Office of the Director, Environment & Sustainable Development Department  
Volta River Authority,  
P. O. Box 77, Akosombo.  

CONSULTANCY SERVICES FOR OIL SPILL CONTINGENCY 
PLANNING ON THE VOLTA LAKE SYSTEM 



 
Email: desd@vra.com 
 
The EOI must be Sealed, Signed and Clearly marked “EXPRESSION OF INTEREST- 
CONSULTANCY SERVICES FOR OIL SPILL CONTINGENCY PLANNING ON THE 
VOLTA LAKE SYSTEM” Package Numbered GR/VRA/CS/0004/2020 
 
Expressions of Interest (EOI) must be hand delivered to the address below by Tuesday 
April 21, 2020 by 15:00 hours GMT: 
   
The Director,  
Environment & Sustainable Development Department  
Volta River Authority,  
P. O. Box 77,  
Akosombo 
 
Floor/Room Number: Office of the Director, E&SDD 
City/Town:    Akosombo 
Electronic Mail Address:  desd@vra.com  
DAS:    EA-0604-8223 
 
Late Submissions will not be accepted 
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